
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Ms. Kitka. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, August 11 , 2021 10:32 AM 
'linda kitko' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO increase 20210034EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/11/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09072-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: linda kitko <lkitko@webtv.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 202110:16 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO increase 20210034EI 

To whom it may concern, 

I am not totally opposed to Teco getting a small increase. However, I believe the amount that they are asking for will put 
a substantial burden on many people especially people on fixed income. The amount asked for is way above the increase 
in cost of living. I am hoping that you will vote against this substantial increase and have them come back with a more 
realistic figure. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Kitka 

Sent from my iPhone 
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